IOWA STATE COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS AMES, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR MEN

December 16, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I have your letter of December 13th and we will go ahead and notify the officials concerned that your Oklahoma game has been changed from March 8th to March 7th.

Inasmuch as our office started on the assignments of basketball officials for this year, we will go ahead with the work connected with this this year and Reeves Peters can take over starting next year.

Sincerely yours,

George F. Veenker, Secretary

Big Six Directors

GFV:EC